
 

 

 

Years 3, 4 & 5 

A Maths Workshop 

for parents and children 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Mr Walker has foolishly forgotten the 4-digit code to his mysterious box that contains his most prized and 

valued possession. Do you feel like taking part in a code-breaking challenge in order to help Mr Walker redeem 

his precious belongings? 

Come along to our Maths Workshop on Tuesday 26th June, we are holding 2 sessions 1:25pm – 2:15pm or 2:30pm 

– 3:10pm to experience a Maths lesson – Upton style! Join us with your child as we venture into an afternoon of 

problem solving. 

As the workshop will involve various resources and tasks, we will need to know how many are attending. 

Please return the form below by Friday 22nd June 2018 if you wish to attend.  

If the Workshop becomes oversubscribed, we will do our best to arrange another session in which more people 

can attend. 

We appreciate that a number of working parents may be unable to attend this session. If there is enough 

interest in attending a similar Workshop at 6pm we shall endeavour to organise this. If you are interested in 

attending a 6pm session please indicate on the slip below and return to the school office.  

We look forward to hearing from you, 

‘Logic Led’ Maths Team: 

Mr Stevens, Mr Price, Mrs Cooke, Mr Coleman, Mrs Edwards and Miss Povey. 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Maths Workshop 26th June 2018 – Year 3, 4 & 5 

I am able to attend the workshop on 26th June 2018 

Signed………………………………………………………………………….. 

Print name……………………………………………………………Pupil name………………………………………………………..Class……………….. 

Please tick the session you wish to attend: 1:25pm – 2:15pm    2:30pm – 3:10pm  

I am a working parent and therefore unable to attend. If the session was run from 6pm I would be interested 

in attending.  

Signed………………………………………………………………………….. 

Print name……………………………………………………………Pupil name………………………………………………………..Class……………….. 


